
 
 

Oct. 20, 2023 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Throughout the world, Jews are gathering together in synagogues for a 
Shabbat of Unity. As I wrote last week, coming to shul on Shabbat is a 
tremendous way to show solidarity and to support each other during this 
very difficult and tragic time. Please come to shul. We need you. It's that 
simple. It will also do you good.  As a small token, we will be distributing 
blue ribbons to wear to remember the hostages.  
 
I hope you have already taken the opportunity to donate to the numerous 
initiatives that have been created since the Simchat Torah Massacre. We 
will continue to send out information and resources as they become known 
to us. I invite your suggestions.  
 
Once again, I ask you to pray for Israel, for the IDF and for the Hostages 
prior to candle-lighting and Kiddush. The prayers follow. 
 
May God protect Israel. 
May God give Israel strength. 
Let this Shabbat be a Shabbat of quiet and peace.  
 

Rabbi Eliot Malomet 

 
 

Kabbalat Shabbat: 5:40 
Shabbat Services: 9:15 a.m. 

I hope to see you in shul. 
 



 



 



 


